
Being Safe at The King’s C of E Primary School  
All the adults at The King’s School want you to feel safe, happy and secure when you are here.  
Our adults also care about you and want you to enjoy being at school so you can be the best 

you can be.  
We call what we do to look after you “SAFEGAURDING” and we want YOU to be part of the 

King’s team that helps everyone stay safe at school—including looking out and supporting your 
friends. 

Who Can You Speak to School? Tell an adult if someone at school or 
home: 
 Is bullying you 

 Saying things that upset you or make you 
feel uncomfortable 

 Touching you without permission 

 Hitting or hurting you 

 Taking your things 

 Sending unkind messages on the internet 
or on your mobile phone  

What else can you do? 

If you don’t feel comfortable speaking to an 
adult at school, you can: 
 Phone Childline on 0800 11 11 

 Phone the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000 

Being Safe in School:  
 Follow the Golden Rules 

and School Values of Love, 
Compassion and Respect  

 Use the Worry Box in your 
classroom  

 Use the Temple Room as a 
place for reflection  

 Be sensible and mature if 
the Fire Alarm or Stay Inside 
Alarm goes off—follow the 
instructions of the adult 

 Let a King’s staff member 
know if you have seen 
someone who doesn’t have a 
Visitor Badge 

Mr Corke and Ms Verge 

Designated Safeguarding Leads 

 

Ms Demir and Ms Watkinson  
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

 

Mrs Skinner 

ELSA 

 

Ms Sesay and Ms Jones 

Youth Mental Health First Aiders  


